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3.1:    Zuha & Emely 

3.3:  Harunika & 

Chikanma 

3.1:Fatoumata &  Keisy 
 
3.3: Prachi & Jiya 
 

Player of the Week 

 

3.1: Alyssia & Emely 

3.3: Mayna, Nailah, 

Charlotte  

  

 

 

             3.1 

Confidence, 

Akosua, Tas-

nim,Sofia,Didi,  Kae, 

Samira, Kiya, Miraya, 

Shrestha, Charlotte, Ma-

suma, Precious, Maya, 

Samira 

              3.3  

Fiza, Haram, Rae, Har-

eem, Prachi, Jiya, Lolah-

Rae, Salwa, Farheen, 

Nadar, Rayan, Karshi, 

Zunairah, Medina, Yas-
 

 What does the idiom for 

this week mean? 

Value:  

Weekly Homework beginning Monday,  29/09/2025 Due: 

Maths CGP Book - Autumn Term, Workout 4 1/10/2025 

English CGP Book - Autumn Term, Workout 4 1/10/2025 

Handwriting— Autumn Term, Workout 4 1/10/2025 

Spelling — Learn Week 4 Spelling Words. 3/10/2025 

Visit our social me-

dia: 

Twitter: @wjgsS / 

Instagram: 

@winterbournejunior 

girlsschool 

English: 

The girls have begun re-telling ‘The True Story of the Three Little Pigs’. In 
their writing, they have been experimenting with a variety of adverbs and 
modal verbs to make their stories more expressive. They were also intro-
duced to another Alan Peat sentence type: the “if, if, if, then” sentence, as 
well as the double -ly sentence, helping them add more complexity and style 
to their writing. 

Bright Bites:  

Year 3 had a very important 

visit from a dental nurse, this 

week. They were given the 

opportunity to understand why 

brushing their teeth is im-

portant, know what plaque is and under-

stand what is meant’ by tooth decay/

cavities.  

Maths: 

The girls have been doing a lot of sweaty maths this week! 
They have started to add three digit numbers with ones, tens 
and hundreds, without regrouping. They have used a range 
of methods to find their answers; number lines, dienes, 
place value chart and column method. 

Art: 

This week the girls used pastels to create a scene/picture of something 
lightning up. 
 

RE: 

To continue our study on ‘How Christians refer to God’,  

we explored the Trinity and what this means for Christians.  
 

Computing: 

Pupils began learning about emails as a way to communicate. They ex-
plored the main features of an email and, as a practical activity, they sent an 
email to a classmate, developing their understanding of how digital commu-
nication works.  

SELF   

 


